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         April 18-22  Book Fair          

         April 19  Progress Reports  

         April 26  S.A.C. Meeting 

   Family Math Night 

   5:30pm 

          May 27  Early Release 

   LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

Please join us for  

HOB’s S.A.C. meeting!  

TUESDAY,  April 26 

12:00 

We were grateful to have Command Master Chief Jessee Hess and 
Vice Principal Mr. Meier speak words of inspiration to the kids and 
their parents as well as pass out Certificates of Appreciation to all 

of the military children.  We would like to thank Ms. Drewel for 
including the military kids in her upcoming book H.O.B. Peace and 
Gratitude and thank you to  Ms. Castillo and her KTV team for the 
production of the “This is my service” video (available to be seen 
on Youtube https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZYxyzSf37JY ) 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DZYxyzSf37JY&data=05%7C01%7Cdana.ring%40keysschools.com%7Ca68a8c23399c4b2ebf1808da1f0987b9%7C986c4bcaa6704966820688547840978e%7C0%7C0%7C637856423087531952%7CUnknown











